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                 Thursday 1st February 2024. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: Year 3 Athletics event at Damilola Taylor Centre Tuesday 6th February 2024. 

We have signed up to an athletics event hosted by the PE and Sports School Network to be held at the 

Damilola Taylor Centre on Tuesday 6th February.  The focus of attending the indoor athletics competition is to 

help develop the children’s skills ahead of the track and field season as well as to support and enhance the P.E 

curriculum we offer at school.   

 

On Tuesday 6th February, for our visit to the event, we will be walking to and from the Damilola Taylor 

Centre.  The weather will be uncertain so please ensure your child wears a suitable coat/rain jacket.  On the 

day, the children can come to school wearing full P.E kit including sporting footwear.  Strictly NO fashion 

trainers/platform trainers.  We will be leaving Pilgrims’ Way and heading to the Damilola Taylor Centre after 

morning registration and we will return early-mid afternoon (after the school’s lunchtime slot).  Once back at 

school, we will have a picnic-style lunch in the classroom as we are not able to eat lunch at the sports site.  On 

the day, all children should bring a healthy packed lunch, including a drink in a refillable water bottle (no 

sweets, nuts, fizzy drinks or glass bottles please).  The school canteen can provide a packed lunch if you wish.  

There is no cost of the educational visit.  To secure a place on the trip, the confirmation-slip should be received 

as soon as possible.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Rachel Malone and Miss. Ela 

Team Year 3  

================================================================== 

REF: Year 3 Athletics event at Damilola Taylor Centre Tuesday 6th February 2024. 

 

I give permission for my child (PRINT NAME)……………..……………………..………in Year 3 to 

take part in the athletics visit.                                                     YES   NO 
                                        

 

I have read and understand information about the visit.            YES   NO 
                                                       

I would like the school to provide a packed lunch.                    
YES   NO 

                                                        

Signature of Parent/Carer______________________________________________________
 

 


